
Town of Summit 
                               Monthly Meeting 
                                                           August 13, 2013 
 
Ed Pfaff called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M. 
 
Roll Call: Ed Pfaff, Elaine Rollins, Jeff Hanson, Tammy Miller 
 
Public Attendance:  Rose Ruetten, Dan Ruetten, Richard Stull, Kristine Stull, Al Demaskie, James Franz 
 
Public Input: None   
 
Tammy Miller read the minutes of the July.  Jeff Hanson made a motion to accept the minutes as being read.  Seconded by 
Ed Pfaff.  Motion carried. 
 
Elaine Rollins gave the treasurer’s report.  A motion was made by Jeff Hanson to accept the report as presented.  
Seconded by Jim Miller.  Motion carried. 
 
Building Permits:  A permit for Dennis Scott to build a shed was reviewed.  After the Town Board reviewed the permit 
Jeff Hanson made a motion to accept the permit as presented.  Ed Pfaff seconded the motion.  Motion carried.   
  
Old Business:   Schlough Concrete will be back to finish concrete work around the Town Hall after all the back filling is 
done.  Wiring is done for now. 
 
New Business:   None. 
   
Road Maintenance:   The new lawn mower has been delivered and is being used.  Scott Construction has Miller Rd left 
to seal.  If it can be completed by the 1st week in September they will do it yet this year, if not they will wait and do it next 
year.  The board discussed putting the old mower and plow truck on Wisconsin Surplus Action to try and sell them. 
 
Bills/Payments:  Bills and payments were reviewed.  Jeff Hanson made a motion to approve the bills as presented.  Ed 
Pfaff seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 
 
Motion to adjourn meeting at 7:26 P.M. was made by Jeff Hanson.  Seconded by Ed Pfaff.  Motion carried. 
 
These minutes were taken by me, Tammy Miller, Clerk, and are correct to the best of my knowledge.   
        Tammy Miller, Clerk 
 
 
 
Draft Minutes Subject to Approval 
 
 
 
 
 


